Crooks Rd & M59 Bridge Reconstruction

Maintaining one or two directions of traffic while constructing the new Crooks Road interchange will
require more total cost and time. MDOT has stated that a total closure of the Crooks and M-59
interchange will permit the total construction time frame to be reduced by approximately 3 months.
In any scenario, MDOT is proposing to complete the interchange work during the 2011 construction
season between March/April to mid-November. Would you prefer that MDOT plan for a total closure
of the Crooks interchange to decrease the overall schedule or maintain thru traffic during
construction? Please choose one of the following:

. Response Response
LUSHCIpUSLS Percent Count
In favor of total interchange closure 12.9% 8
In favor of maintaining both directions of thru traffic 85.5% 53
Other (please specify) 1.6% 1
answered question 62
skipped question 0
Number Response Date Othe_r (RISsE
specify)
1 Jul 7, 2010 9:12 PM Maintain 1 lane

Maintaining one or two directions of traffic while constructing the new Crooks
Road interchange will require more total
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